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          PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Superior Court of Santa Cruz County’s Services Will 

Be Limited from December 23, 2024, through  

January 3, 2025 

 

Due to the impact of state budget cuts, the Superior Court of Santa Cruz 

County will be implementing limited-service days from December 23, 2024, 

through January 3, 2025. Court closures will occur from noon to five on 

December 24, 2024, full day closure on December 25,2024 and full day 

closure on January 1, 2025.  

During the limited-service days, courtrooms will be condensed to one 

courtroom per subject matter.  There will also be limited staff working at the 

clerk’s office so the public may experience longer waiting times on the phone 

and at the clerk’s public service window.  The clerk’s public service window 

may also need to be closed for a short period of time to allow staff breaks.  

*Note that the Court drop box and electronic filings remains available for 

filing when the public counter is closed.   

 
 



 

   


